
  

  

 

 

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

November 13, 2018 

 

 Speed Reduction and Traffic Control on Highway 22X 

Locations:  

 Eastbound Highway 22X from 24 Street to Spruce Meadows Way / James McKevitt Road S.W. 

 Westbound Highway 22X from James McKevitt Road / Spruce Meadows Way to 24 Street S.W.  

 
Impact: Speed limit reduction to 50 km/hr and traffic control personnel at intersections 
 
Reason: Spruce Meadows International Christmas Market 
 
 

Dates and hours: November 17, 18, 24, and 25; December 1 and 2 

 Saturdays from 10:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

 Sundays from 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
 
Speed limit: 50 km/hr from 70 km/h 

 

 

Other information:  

 Tournament Lane in the median of Highway 22X was permanently closed on October 22, 2018 

o Alternative access is available at 24 Street and at James McKevitt Road / Spruce Meadows 

Way 

 The Calgary Police Service will be at the intersections to provide traffic control 

 Message boards will be deployed along the corridor to provide parking information 

 

For your safety, please obey all construction signs and traffic control personnel when travelling through 

the area. 

KGL would like to thank you for your patience during this period of construction.  

 

403-212-0565 

info@SWCRRproject.com 

www.SWCRRproject.com 

 

http://www.swcrrproject.com/wp-content/uploads/2016/11/SWCRR_TournLane_Closure_Oct16.pdf
https://www.sprucemeadows.com/christmas_market.jsp


 

 

 


